
Travell Field Day 2023

Dear Travell parents,

Field day is this Friday, June 9th. Students will be participating in fun

games and activities primarily outdoors. Here are some reminders:

- Please have your child wear sneakers

- Please have your child bring their own water bottle

- Please put sunscreen on your child before school

- Class colors: Your child is encouraged to wear clothing and/or

accessories that match their field day class color (I’ll have

wristbands for those who don’t have anything with that color)

KM/blue 3B/blue

KT/green 3L/green

KW/yellow 3S/yellow

1S/red 4S/red

1T/purple 4C/purple

1B/orange 4O/orange

2F/maroon 5V/maroon

2T/black 5F/black

2P/white 5G/white

Field day is for students only. Only parents who have signed up to

volunteer are permitted.

The rain date is Monday, June 12th.

Any questions or concerns, please email jbeyer@ridgewood.k12.nj.us

Thank you!

- Mr. Beyer


